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Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

Battle of the Bands Competition – Thursday 28 March 
  
I am writing to invite you to our inaugural Battle of the Bands competition.  Your child has been 
asked to perform in one or more of the items.  This is going to be a fun, relaxed and enjoyable 
evening. A central part of the evening is a competition between many of our school bands. They 
have been working hard since the start of the academic year to develop their performances and 
the best overall performance prize will be judged by an established local musician.  We are also 
going to have an audience prize so that members of the audience can choose their favourite 
band of the evening. However, we are also showcasing the work of students who are 
participating in instrumental lessons, the choir from Chyngton Primary School and a performance 
from our Staff band. The event will be held in the Hall at the Arundel site and we hope you are 
able to join us! 
The evening will start at 7.00pm and will finish by approximately 8.30pm. You will be able to 
purchase refreshments on the night, (cash only). 
  
Adult tickets are priced at £5, with concessions (under18 and OAP) for £3. Tickets are available 
to purchase in advance online at https://www.trybooking.com/uk/events/landing/56235? 
  
As this is a fun evening the dress code is relaxed and students are not required to wear school 
uniform. I have asked those performing in our Battle of the Bands to come up with a dress code 
which suits the image of their band. 
  
Rehearsals 
All students involved in the evening must go to the Arundel Hall at 8.35am to rehearse on 
Thursday 28 March. Once the rehearsal is complete then Key Stage Three students will be taken 
back to their lessons on the Steyne Site. 
  
Please complete the permission form before Tuesday 26 March. Permission for your child 
to attend must be made via ParentPay. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at the Battle at the Bands evening. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

Ms Manktelow and the Music team 
 


